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Website: karamachiela.edublogs.org

Upcoming Events

Thank you!

Tuesday, March 15: Wear a shirt that 
shows Hudsonville spirit  

Thursday, March 17: Wear green! 

Friday, March 18: Popcorn Day and 
Spirit Day—Nerd Day 

Monday: Music                    Thursday: Music 
Tuesday: Art                        Friday: Art 
Wednesday: PE

Thank you so much for taking the 
time to meet with us at Parent-
Teacher Conferences! It was so 
great to connect with you to share 
all of the wonderful progress your 
precious Pre-K student is making! 

Specials:

Our Learning:
- In Math, we have 

been reviewing 
different counting 
strategies for 
counting up to the 
number 10. We 
played some review 
games, like Bingo!  

- In Phonics, we have 
continued working on 
oral blending and 
rhyming.  

- In Handwriting, we 
started practicing 
lower case letters. 
You’ll see our first 
lower case practice 
page in Friday 
Folders!  

- In Social Studies, we 
are wrapping up our 
unit on Community 
Helpers.  

- We had a blast with 
Read-n-Feed today! 


